Spain travel advice: Foreign Office
statement, 18 March 2020

An FCO spokesperson said:

“The Spanish government have confirmed that all hotels will close in Spain
from Tuesday 24 March.

“We therefore advise British travellers in Spain to contact their tour
operator or airline as soon as possible, to arrange their return journey home
before this date.”

Further details can be found on the FCO Travel Advice pages.
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